KIPL Reduced Power STA Justification

KIPL resumed operation on 4/10/2023 with 300 watts from its licensed location.

The main transmitter is not operational and will have to be brought down from the mountain to be
repaired. The site must be accessed by helicopter. The scope of repairs one can do in a single trip is
limited. As a result, the licensee requests a reduced power STA for 180 days.
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